
I am very excited about beginning our 2024 – 2025 Jack Yates High school year! Many

teachers and staff members will have the opportunity to work with you and your child.

I know there will be questions and/or concerns you may have during this school year

and I want to be sure you have a contact person in which your inquiries can first be

directed. I have been assigned as your child’s Support Facilitator. The support facilitator

will be monitoring students’ class grades, consulting with the teachers, and will serve

as an academic coach to your Jack Yates Highschool student.

It is my ultimate goal to assist students in achieving academic success on their own.

However, I realize this accomplishment is a learning and guiding process that must be

taught and nurtured. Strong lines of communication between home and school will

certainly foster this growth.

E-mail is an excellent way to begin your communications with staff, not only myself, but

the rest of the Jack Yates High School faculty. E-mail can be checked frequently

throughout the day, whereas receiving or making phone calls is more of a challenge as

we are engaged with our students much of the day. 

If you are more comfortable speaking via telephone or in person, please call and
leave a message and I will return your call as soon as possible. I am looking
forward to working with your family to help make your Jack Yates Lion shine!

Best regards, 

Theresa Brown
Theresa.Brown@houstonisd.org
Special Education Case manager/Co-Teacher Science

Welcome Lion Parents and Gaurdians,
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